
A Symposium on Post-Conflict Health and Health Systems: Issues and Challenges

The LSHTM team is committcd to producing an edited book to reflect current heakth and
health system needs, analyses and experiences in post-conflict countries. 1Funding support is to
be sought over the comning months.

The meeting discussed the establishment of a web-site and virtual nwtwrk of researchers and
others interested in mintaining links arou»d post-conflict health poliky development. This
web-site could hoiuse ongoing analyses and assessments from différent countries plus make
available tools, guidelines and policy documents for perusal.

A number of meetin~gs were identified as worth following up. One of the thenmes at the Social

Science and Medicinse meigto bc held in the Netherlands in October wAill bc around post-
conflict helt system development. 77ht Capsadian Society for Intentoa Hélt mfb
meeting iu November and a session on post-conflict would fit in well with thec programme. It
was also suggested that the next meeting of the developing network bc held in a post-conflict
country, possik>ly Kosovo, Bosula or Cambodia.

We should consider the advocacv rèle of the group in order to talc. frad what we begin to


